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Forest North Drainage Improvements - Phase 1 
(Sherbrooke Zone: Meadowheath Dr., Sherbrooke St., Sherbourne St.) 

(Braeburn Zone: Broadmeade Ave., Braeburn Glen St., Moorberry St., Woodthorpe St.) 

(Stillforest Zone: Meadowheath Dr., Stillforest St., Chatterton Ct., Tottenham Ct.) 

Prime Contractor:  DeNucci Contractors 

Anticipated Completion: Spring 2018 
 

 

Progress this Week:  

• DeNucci: 

• Completed installing concrete pipe culverts in the Braeburn Zone. 

• Completed lowering water services in the Braeburn Zone. 

• Completed relocating an existing COA 8” water line to complete the installation 

of storm sewer in the Braeburn Glen Zone. 

• Continued concrete riprap placement around drainage inlets in the Braeburn Zone. 

 

Two Week Schedule: 

• DeNucci: 

• Complete concrete riprap placement around drainage inlets in the Braeburn Zone. 

• Continue water line relocation work in the Stillforest Zone. 

 

Lane Closures: 

• Intermittent lane closures on Moorberry, Woodthorpe and Broadmeade in the Braeburn 

Zone. 

 

General Notes: 

• Residents in Stillforest Zone have been notified of upcoming work. 

• All work mentioned above is contingent upon weather conditions. 

 

 
Contact Clayton Weber, Construction Manager, HNTB, at (512) 539-9342 or cweber@hntb.com with any 

questions. 
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